## Gleobury Mortimer Primary





School

Love Lane
Cleobury Mortimer
Shropshire
DY14 8PE
Tel. 01299 270313
Email: admin@cmpschool.co.uk
Headteacher - Mrs 5 Desborough
Chair of Governors - Mr J Payton

Monday 1<sup>st</sup> September 2025

#### Welcome to the New School Year!

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to welcome you and your child to our class for the upcoming school year. It is going to be a fantastic journey filled with learning, growth, and plenty of memorable moments. I am looking forward to working together to support your child's development and success.

#### **Meet the Class Team**

This year, your child will be supported by a dedicated and enthusiastic team. I will be leading the class as the main teacher, and I am joined by Mrs Jones, our wonderful teaching assistant, who brings a wealth of experience and a nurturing approach to learning. Together, we are committed to creating a positive, inclusive, and engaging environment where every child can thrive.

### **Key Information for the Term**

#### • PE Days – Mondays and Wednesdays

PE lessons will begin the week commencing Monday 8th September. Pupils should come to school dressed in their PE kit on these days to help us maximise lesson time and keep things running smoothly.

#### Reading Records

Each pupil will receive a reading record and a reading book. These should be brought into school every day so we can track progress and encourage regular reading habits.

#### Learning Overview and Homework – Friday 5th September

A detailed outline of our learning focus and curriculum for the year will be sent home on Friday 5th September, along with the first homework tasks. This will give you a clear picture of what is ahead and how you can support your child's learning journey.









# Gleobury Mortimer Primary



### School

Open Classroom – Friday 12th September
 We warmly invite you to visit our classroom on Friday 12th September. Doors will open at 15:00, and it is a lovely opportunity to see what your child has been working on and meet the teaching team.

Thank you for your support. If you have any questions or would like to get in touch, please do not hesitate to reach out. I am excited for the year ahead and all the wonderful things we will achieve together!

Warm regards,

Miss Harriet Ann Hickman Class Teacher







